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As a science educator and avid sportsman I have been following local wildlife 

management closely for most of my life. With that being said, I have seen many 

mistakes over the years. One of those mistakes being the inability to manage 

predators properly, especially cougars. Mule deer herds in particular have been 

decimated over the course of the last 20 years. I support this bill because I believe in 

functional management and giving local government the power to make their own 

decisions. 


